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Public Notice – Lease of 210 Pacific Avenue 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
INTENT TO LEASE CITY OWNED PROPERTY FOR LESS THAN FAIR 

MARKET VALUE WITHOUT PUBLIC OFFERING TO SASKATCHEWAN 

HOUSING CORPORATION FOR AN EMERGENCY RESIDENTIAL 

SHELTER 

 

210 PACIFIC AVENUE (LOTS 7-10A, BLK 14, PLAN G3042) 

 

City Council will be considering a report from the Administration 

during the Regular Meeting of City Council to be held on 

Wednesday, September 25, 2024, at 9:30 a.m., Council Chambers, 

City Hall. 

 

The report recommends that the City enter into a lease agreement 

for 210 Pacific Avenue with Saskatchewan Housing Corporation 

(SHC). The lease would allow for the operation of an emergency 

residential shelter for a lease amount of $1.00 and a term of up to 2 

years, of which the emergency residential shelter may operate for a 

maximum of 18 months.   

 

Bylaw No. 8171, The Public Notice Policy Bylaw requires that the 

City Council give public notice before City Council considers leasing 

land for less than fair market value and without a public offering. 

   

For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240 


